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NOTICE OF BOARD Workshop 

January 25, 2024 
                 
 

Notice is hereby given that a workshop of the Colorado Water Conservation Board (CWCB) will 
be held on Thursday, January 25, 2024 from 1:00 p.m. – 3:30p.m. This will be to discuss the 
Shoshone Water Right Permanency – Funding Request.  This meeting will be held  virtually on 

zoom, you will be able to access the meeting through a link on the CWCB’s website the day of 
the meeting. 
 

AGENDA 
 

1. Update on status of Shoshone Water Right Permanency Project - Signed Purchase and 
Sales Agreement 

2. Projects Bill language - conditions on release of appropriated funds 
3. ISF Agreement  
4. ISF Acquisition Process and Timeline 

 

 
Any item scheduled for the regular agenda may be discussed in executive session if legal questions arise as 

authorized under § 24-6-402, C.R.S. Any known changes to the agenda will be announced at the beginning of 

the meeting. 
 
All programs, services, and activities of the Department of Natural Resources and the CWCB 

are operated in compliance with the Federal Americans with Disabilities Act.  If you need 
special accommodations as a result of a disability, or have other questions about the above 
activities, please contact Viola Bralish at (303) 866-3441, Ext. 3206, or at 

viola.bralish@state.co.us.    
 
Complete information about these activities can be found on CWCB’s Website: 

cwcb.colorado.gov 
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